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25 February 2022 

National Carnival Commission receives $15 million for ‘Taste of Carnival’ 

Following Cabinet’s approval of a $15 million budget for the National Carnival Commission to 

host a ‘Taste of Carnival’, these funds have now been received by the NCC.   

The Ministry of Tourism, Culture and the Arts looks forward to the National Carnival Commission 

being able to fulfill its obligations and duties to the Carnival stakeholders and carnival event 

promoters in respect of the organization of the ‘Taste of Carnival’ events, as well as, to play its 

crucial role in the recovery of the Carnival, entertainment and events industry. 

***End*** 

 

 

 


